
Week Ending:  Friday 30th September.

Class Information

Please can we ask that your child comes to school with a bag suitable for 
carrying books, letters home and their snack. (Separate to their lunch bag) 
Please send in named PE kit as PE is on a Tuesday and a Thursday and will 
take place whatever the weather. 

Home Learning
Please remember to read school reading books and sign the yellow reading 
record. This terms homework tasks were sent home at the beginning of term 
if you have any questions about the grid please pop in to speak to us. 

Also don’t forget you can follow us on twitter @ysgolyddraig #penfro
#cleddau #¥4

Hope you have a lovely weekend,
Mrs. Crowe and Miss Bale

Annwyl Rhieni/ Dear Parents,

This week, in Dosbarth Penfro and Dosbarth Cleddau have been learning all 
about the digestive system.

We had fabulous fun working in teams to make human sized models of the 
digestive system and using Popplet Ap to create a flow diagrams.
In our numeracy lessons we have been using our multiplication skills and in 
literacy we have been writing our own digestive system story opener.

Another busy week of learning in Blwyddyn 4. 

Dosbarth Penfro a Dosbarth Cleddau


